
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Hydraulic Road and U.S. 29 
Charlottesville & Albemarle County  

 
 

Transportation Improvements 
 

Design Public Hearing 
Wednesday, May 25, 2022, 5-7 p.m. 

Hillsdale Conference Center 
550 Hillsdale Drive, Charlottesville, VA 22901 

Inclement weather date: Thursday, May 26, 2022 
 

Visit the website below for project information: 
www.virginiadot.org/projects/culpeper/us29-hydraulic-road-

improvements.asp 
 

Find out about a proposed project to construct 
transportation improvements in the Hydraulic Road and 
U.S. 29 area. The project includes a pedestrian bridge 
over U.S. 29 with bus stops and shelters near Zan Road, 
a signalized pedestrian crossing and reconfigured traffic 
movements at the Hydraulic and U.S. 29 intersection, 
reconstruction of the Angus Road and U.S. 29 
intersection into a “green tee”, reconstruction of the 
Hillsdale and Hydraulic Road intersection into a 
roundabout, and access management improvements at 
the Hydraulic Road/Brandywine Drive and Hydraulic 
Road/Michie Drive intersections.  
 
Review the proposed project plans and the 
environmental documentation in the form of a 
Categorical Exclusion at the public hearing or at two 
VDOT office locations: VDOT’s Culpeper District Office 
located at 1601 Orange Road, Culpeper, VA 22701, 540-
829-7500 or 1-800-367-7623 and VDOT’s Charlottesville 
Residency, located at 701 VDOT Way, Charlottesville, 
VA 22911, 434-293-0011. Please call ahead to ensure 
the availability of personnel to answer your questions. 
 
Property impact information, relocation assistance 
policies and tentative construction schedules are 
available for your review at the above addresses and will 
be available at the public hearing. 
 
Give your written or oral comments at the hearing or 
submit them by June 6, 2022 to Mr. Harold Jones, P.E., 
Virginia Department of Transportation, 701 VDOT Way, 
Charlottesville, VA 22911. You may also email 
comments to Harold.Jones@vdot.virginia.gov. Please 
reference “Hydraulic Rd. and U.S. 29 Project Comment” 
in the subject line.  
 
VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment 
in all programs and activities in accordance with Title VI 
and Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. If you need 
more information or special assistance for persons with 
disabilities or limited English proficiency, contact the 
project manager at the telephone number listed above. 

 
 

Federal Project: STP-5104(299) 
State Project: 0029-M03-371, P101, R201, C501 

UPC: 118880 


